
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Happy New Year from Cyprus 
 
As 2015 draws to a close it’s time to reflect on our year.  
 
We end the year feeling proud of our accomplishments and feeling blessed with opportunities ahead. 2015 was 
a tough year in many ways, but also a most productive year which positioned KEFI very well for its next 
chapter which we all greatly look forward to.  

 
And we have made wonderful friends in countries which were unfamiliar to us not that long ago and we 
treasure the support we have received from longstanding shareholders and others spread far afield. 
  
We feel the goodwill of the festive season should be shared with others less fortunate, so rather than sending 
cards and gifts, the Directors have contributed to the Salvation Army to help people in need. 
 
We take this opportunity to extend to you and yours our sincere best wishes.  
 
We hope you have had a wonderful Christmas and we wish you a very successful 2016.   
 
Kindest Regards and Best Wishes 
From the KEFI team 
 
Web: www.kefi-minerals.com 
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